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About the program: it
is an editor to create
amazing dubs and
added effects of

presets depending on
the user. And for any
audio effect you can
find the presets in
the presets menu.
Also for different
layers you can

create, in the layers
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menu, and if you
want to save and

load a preset you can
do that by clicking on

the save and load
button. And to create
the presets you can

go in the presets
menu and you will

find all options . you
can create your own

presets to add for
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your layer or you can
download presets

that I made for you
and create with them

your own preset.
Most important, you

can change the
speed of the preset
for any audio layer.
And also you can
merge your own

presets with other
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presets. And to add
or delete those

presets, you can use
this menu here at the
top of this page. Also
with this program you
can put more effects
and different effects
like chorus, flanger,
reverb, phaser, etc

you can find the
settings for all the
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effects in the presets
menu . You can
create an ever
growing list of

presets for your own
use or you can use
the presets I made

for you and add them
to your presets

menu. And to change
all your presets you
can use the preset
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manager you can see
here at the top of this
page. Also I made a
new effects called
volume increase
which is an audio

effect with a volume
and saturation meter
to create effects like

zooming in and out of
the audio layer as

well as if you move
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the effect controls
you can have a
different echo,
chorus, flanger,

reverb, phaser, etc .
Also with the increase

effects, you can go
into the effects menu

and you will find a
menu that will let you
switch between up to

4 volume increase
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effects, and you can
control the saturation
and volume with the
other controls. Also if

you want to add
more effects, you can
do that in the effects
menu. You can find
all the effects in this

menu under the
audio effects which
are volumizer and
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etc. And for the fx
editor you can go in
the fx e79caf774b
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the kind of game where you can see so far into the universe that there’s nothing but
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